
 

March 19, 2024 

To:   Randy Clark, Chairperson 

         Pastoral Council:  St. Andrew – St. Mary – St. Theresa  

 

March “Generations of Life – Seniors Rooted in Christ” Committee Report 

     

The February 29th motorcoach trip to Wisconsin Dells for BINGO and Casino Time through Kim’s Tours 
was very good.   There were 14 members of our parishes who took part in the day. 
 
The March 11th Senior Enrichment Fair was successful, with over 50 attendees and a dozen vendors.  
Vendor fees and donations will help us fund several more events.   A big contribution to our day was the 
donation of pizzas by Ray and Joanne Collien.   The committee was grateful for this large donation.  The 
pizzas were served for lunch at this event.  All committee members brought a dessert.   The ads placed 
in several newspapers were free and we received advertisement from other community sources at no 
charge.   Attendees were grateful for the experience and most were pleasantly surprised how much they 
learned from the presenters.      

 
March 25th  BINGO will be offered at St. Mary gymnasium 1-3 pm.    
 
Upcoming Events: 
 
APRIL EVENT: 
April 15th – Hawaiian Luau at The Meating Place  1:30-3:30 has been confirmed.  Attendees may dress up 
if they wish…with prizes to the best dressed.   The Committee continues to plan this event.  
 
Possible event late April, early May – spring flower planting class.   Further site investigation is 
necessary.    
 
MAY EVENT: 
May 13th – BINGO at St. Theresa Hall   1-3 pm 
 
May 19th – Possible involvement with the Graduation Breakfast.   Further discussion is needed on this.  
 
JUNE EVENT: 
June 1st – Clauson Family Musical with Kim’s Tours.    
 
JULY EVENT: 
Possible Dells Dinner Theatre event.   Further discussion and planning is required.  
 
 
 
The next meeting of our group will be held on Monday, March 25, after the BINGO event.  
 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
Joan Wiese 
Pastoral Council Representative – “Generations of Life – Seniors Rooted in Christ” 


